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 This week : 

On Tuesday we celebrated harvest at the church. The church provided a beautiful 
setting for our festival and the sound of children singing added to the wonderful 
atmosphere. Thank you to all the parents who helped us to walk the children up to 
the church and thank you also for helping your child practise the words of our 
French song –I have heard that some of you spent lots of time viewing the song 
on YouTube last weekend! 
 
If you would like to see your child perform there will be opportunity for this at The 
Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday. We look forward to seeing you there.         
 
The Open Afternoon was very successful and Diamond Class could be seen 
learning art with Mrs Gee and football skills with our sports coach, Mr England. 
Next week : 

• In spelling we wiil be looking at words which have prefixes. We are slightly 
behind with spellings this week (due to Monday), so your children will be 
tested on the target words next  Monday to give them some extra practice 
time.   

• In maths we will be focussing on calculation methods. 

 

Reminders :  
Our school trip is on Friday, thank you to all who have volunteered for this and we 
will confirm offers of help at the beginning of the week. There is a possibility that 
we may have a larger coach and be able to take everyone but the coach company 
can only confirm this on Tuesday – a little late I know. Please bear with us.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


